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1. Notice of Live Broadcast and Recording: Please be aware that our service may be 

live-streamed, recorded, or photographed. As a result, you may appear in these 

recordings. If you prefer not to be included, kindly inform us, and we will assist you in 

ensuring your preference is respected. Your comfort and privacy are important to us, 

and we will do our best to accommodate your request. 

2. Prayer Week Announcement: We invite you to join us this coming week on 

Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday from 5:30 PM to 6:30 PM at all our centres for a 

special time of corporate prayer and reflection. This is a unique opportunity to come 

together in faith and community, strengthening our bonds and deepening our 

spiritual journey. We look forward to seeing you there and sharing this meaningful 

experience with you. 

3. SPF Sigor Launch: A dedicated team will be visiting Pokot from August 9th to 11th 

to finalize the launch of Sigor Pentecostal Church as our new branch. The activities 

planned for this visit will include evangelism and a crusade, aimed at spreading the 

message of faith and hope. We are excited about this new chapter and the 

opportunity to expand our community. 

4. Preteens Camp: Our much-anticipated camp is scheduled from Sunday, August 18th 

to Friday, August 23rd, 2024, at SPF Mission Centre. This camp is open to children 

aged 8 to 13 years and promises a week of fun, learning, and spiritual growth. The 

camp fee is 4,000/- shillings per child, payable via Paybill number 998970 (account 

name: “Preteens – [Name of Camper]”). Please note that the payment deadline is 

today. Registration forms are available in the Sunday School Office at each centre. We 

encourage you to register your child for this enriching experience. 

5. Treasured Daughters Fellowship: Our next meeting is on Saturday, August 24th, at 

SPF Baharini from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM. The theme for this gathering is “HE UNITES,” 

inspired by 1 Corinthians 12:14. We ask that you wear your team T-shirts and bring a 

potluck dish and a drink for two. This is a wonderful opportunity to connect with 

fellow members and strengthen our fellowship. Don’t forget to invite a friend to join 

us in this time of unity and celebration. 
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